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Pacifica Civic Center Operations To Relocate to Renovated Campus 
Mid-July 

Public-Facing Office Counters Closed on Friday, July 12, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – The City of Pacifica is excited to announce that the new Civic 
Center Campus Facilities Project at 170 Santa Maria Avenue is essentially complete. For staff to relocate 
to the newly renovated Civic Center facilities, the following City Departments will be closed to the public 
on Friday, July 12, 2024: City Manager’s Office, City Clerk’s Office, Finance & Administrative Services, the 
Planning / Building Department, and the Parks, Beaches and Recreation Child Care Administrative 
Offices. The Parks, Beaches and Recreation Department Senior Services Division will be open during this 
closure for all Community Center programming, including the congregate lunch and the public-facing 
counter for beach parking.  

Although a Ribbon Cutting Event on Thursday, June 27, 3:00-5:00 p.m. will be held for a public preview of 
the renovated Civic Center Campus facilities, the facilities are not yet open for business at that location.   

City of Pacifica staff from the above departments will continue to work out of the Pacifica Community 
Center located at 540 Crespi Drive until Thursday, July 11, 2024. Beginning on Monday, July 15, 2024, all 
City Departments will be open and operating under normal business hours.  The Parks, Beaches and 
Recreation Department will continue operating from the Pacifica Community Center at 540 Crespi Drive, 
and all other departments listed above will be relocated to the renovated Civic Center Campus facilities. 

“It is exciting that a renovated Civic Center Campus has become a reality after many years, City Council 
vision and an unparalleled team effort. The new Civic Center will serve the Pacifica community for 
decades to come and will help the City fulfill its Mission ‘to provide exceptional services, maintain the 
small-town feel and safety of our unique community, and steward the environment, coastal beauty, and 
recreational opportunities.’  It will be a facility in which the community can take pride and will serve all 
of us collectively to benefit the Pacifica community.” – Kevin Woodhouse, City Manager. 

For updates on the Center Campus Facilities Project, please visit our webpage at Civic Center Campus 
Facilities Project Page | City of Pacifica. 

The City of Pacifica is excited to invite the community to the Pacifica Civic Center Ribbon Cutting Event at 
170 Santa Maria Avenue / 1800 – 1810 Francisco Boulevard on Thursday, June 27, 2024, from 3:00 - 5:00pm. 
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